
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-08485

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Peter Chong <petroschong@yahoo.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 11:44 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex.

RIN 3038 - AC 61.

Dear Sir,

I strongly oppose the proposed the lowering of leverage in the Forex Market.
Also, ! strongly propose thet the present leveraging in the Forex Market be maintained.
Thank you.

Peter Chong Chin Hwah,
Forex Trader,
Malaysia.
03.18.2010.


